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ANNOUNCEMENT 
on the suspension of competitions announced on 25.09.2025 

 
 

The Institute of Macromolecular Chemistry "Petru Poni" Iași announces the suspension 
of the competitions organized for the occupation of 15 positions of Junior Researcher 
(R1) and 15 positions of Scientific Research Assistant (ACS) as a result of the 
provisions of GEO 156/2024, art. 7, Law 141/2025 art. 22 and budgetary restrictions. 

The competitions will be resumed on a date that will be communicated later through a 
new official announcement, published on the institution's website and displayed at the 
headquarters. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
 

 
THIS ANNOUNCEMENT WAS PUBLISHED ON THE INSTITUTE'S WEBSITE – SECTION 

<< COMPETITIONS >> BY THE SECRETARY OF THE COMPETITION COMMISSION, 
ON 03.10.2025 

 


